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Joint Statement of Navajo Nation and San Juan County 

In the spirit of cooperation, San Juan County and the Navajo Nation have agreed to a new County 

Commission district map that the County adopted on September 12, 2023. This new map addresses concerns 

raised by the Navajo Nation in providing more meaningful opportunity to elect their candidates of choice.  

San Juan County continues to strive to work with the Navajo Nation as a partner in meeting the needs of 

Navajo and all citizens of San Juan County. The Navajo Nation and San Juan County are pleased to announce 

that they have been able to resolve their differences through the adoption of the new map. The Navajo Nation 

and San Juan County hope that this resolution will allow them to move forward in improving the lives of San 

Juan County residents and members of the Navajo Nation. 
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